OFFICE OF THE STATE'S ATTORNEY FOR

BALTIMORE CITY

208 THE CLARENCE M. MITCHELL, JR. COURTHOUSE BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21202

PATRICIA C. JESSAMY
STATE'S ATTORNEY

February 2, 2009

PHONE:

410-396-4986

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary Room 409, City Hall 100 N. Holiday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re: Baltimore City Council Bill 08-0232 (Charge Cards – Protection of Account Number)

Dear Madame President and City Council Members:

The State's Attorney's Office has reviewed the above captioned bill and believe that federal and state laws already exist which take precedence over the proposed bill. We, therefore, decline to support the bill as proposed for the reason herein outlined.

Sincerely,

Patricia C. Jessamy

State's Attorney for Baltimore City

linfor.

